
Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am glad to announce the beginning of the period of nominations for  

incoming Erasmus+ students for the spring semester 2018-2019 to the  

Dept. of Business Administration of the TEI of Central Macedonia in  

Serres, Greece. 

 

The courses we offer in English can be found in the attachment. 

 

The study period for Erasmus students begins on Monday 4 March 2019 -  

students may arrive in the previous week, any time. 

 

The semester will end on Friday 21 June 2019. 

 

I would like to remind you we offer accommodation and two meals for free  

to Erasmus students. 

 

More information about the Department, studies and students’ life can be  

found in our departmental web page for Erasmus students:  

http://business.teicm.gr/?q=node/36 

 

The page provides access to the necessary documents as well. 

 

Thank you for your excellent collaboration and best wishes for the new  

academic year. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gary Fragidis 

 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Erasmus+ Faculty Coordinator 

 

TEI of Central Macedonia, Serres, Greece 

 

e-mail: gary.fragidis@teicm.gr <mailto:gary.fragidis@teicm.gr> 

 

skype: gary.fragidis 

 

tel: +30 2321049310 

http://business.teicm.gr/?q=node/36
callto:+30%202321049310

